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Government of India
Wildlife Institute of India, Dehradun

Wildlife Institute of India
Chandrabani, Dehradun, Uttarakhand 

Dated: 30/10/2018

To

Shri P V Subramaniam
A 1401/1402, Madhuban CHS, 
Deonar farm Rd 
Mumbai 
400088 

Registration Number : WLIOI/R/2018/50030

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received 
vide letter dated 26/10/2018 and to say that Sir,
Please find attached herewith the required information..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information 
provided, you may appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within 
thirty days from the date of receipt of this letter.

Dr. V. B. Mathur
FAA & Director
Address: Wildlife Institute of IndiaChandrabaniDehradun
Phone No.: 01352646101 

Yours faithfully

( Anju Baroth)
CPIO & Scientist-C 

Phone No.: 01352646246 
Email : anju.baroth@wii.gov.in
















	2018-19 Qtr-3, RTI, Reply, P V Subramaniam, 50030 letter
	2018-19 Qtr-3, RTI, Reply, P V Subramaniam, 50030



